
Hello! 

 

Just a quick email to share some information.   

Firstly, please accept my apologies on the snow clearing, mainly in the subdivisions for the first major snowfall.  

We have suffered from some snow plough truck breakdowns and therefore have been behind on our snow 

clearing.  Operations is doing there best to rectify this situation. 

Next, I would like to just update everyone on the MDP review process (please see the attached poster).  Council 

has set the following dates, times and locations for MDP open houses.  Please attend any of these open houses as 

they are all open to all residents of the County.  As you can see, there are no open houses planned in Division 5.  

We are not the only Division to not hold an open house directly, however Council tried to find locations that were 

good proximity to all our residents.  A survey will be released prior to the open houses (which I will send out) in 

order to collect feedback.  I am always happy to meet with anyone who would like additional information or clarity 

so please feel free to get ahold of me any time. 

November 19, eagle hill memorial community hall, 5:30 - 8:30 pm 

November 21, bergen hall, 5:30 - 8:30 pm 

November 25, big prairie hall, 5:30 - 8:30 pm 

November 27, County office, 5:30 - 8:30 pm 

December 2, lone pine hall, 5:30 - 8:30 pm 

The information currently communicated to the public have been circulated by MVC as follows; 

https://www.mountainviewcounty.com/home-property-development/mdp-review-2019 

https://www.facebook.com/MVCounty/photos/a.726055197411903/3009014299115970/?type=3&theater 

https://www.facebook.com/MVCounty 

https://twitter.com/MVCounty 

https://twitter.com/MVCounty/status/1189650875716784128 

https://www.instagram.com/mountain_view_county/ 

 

Please also find attached the Bear Smart report. 

Regards, 

Angela Aalbers 

403 507-1057 


